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Comments: I am writing to voice my support for this withdrawal. The withdrawal of mining companies and

cessation of extractive practices is a vital step towards the improved health of the land and the communities

whom call this area home. This land is sacred to the Lakota people, who have protected this pristine natural

space for generations. Also vital is the protection of the clean water which flows through this watershed. Thirdly,

this natural space is important for recreation, which brings revenue to the community and improves citizen's lives.

Once again, I support this withdrawal and ask that the Forest Service expedite  the withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of the Interior. 


